
Distance Learning



Remote Learning

As you are aware, as a precautionary measure to help the global 
effort to slow the spread of COVID-19 virus we are moving to a 
distance learning model from Monday 23 March. 

This doesn’t mean your learning stops, or that you can’t access 
your classes. 

We have many challenges thrown at us and we’ll get through this 
one! There will need to be some tweaks and adjustments but we 
will be fine. 



Learning at Home
Check The Hub.  A Daily Bulletin will be posted at 8.00am each day.

Your teachers will run a normal timetable and also be available to answer questions and provide support

Make sure your learning space is set up with internet access and your laptop is working



Structure of the Day



What to expect:

 Log into the Hub at the start of each class. 

 Teachers will be checking your work and that you have 
accessed the resources for each lesson.

 You will see that the classwork will be there for you to 
work on. This might include a video of a teacher 
instruction, or a link to another resource, or directions 
to follow.

 Teachers will be available during the lesson but also at 
other times – just like normal. They may wish to set up 
an online forum, or you can email them directly. 

 If you need to talk or to ask a question, contact the 
teacher and set up a time for a phone conversation. If 
you can’t get through straight away, simply write the 
question down and come back to it. Alternatively, you 
can ask a peer. We are here to help so please ask.



What you will see

In the content of the Hub page:

 A weekly overview giving 
activities/topic/any homework

 A folder for each lesson that week 
with 

 the required resources 

 a set of instructions for the 
individual lesson



Good Habits

Part of what we do at BGS is build good routines. One of the challenges 
you will face is that you will be out of routine as you are at home. 

So still: 
Get regular sleep
Use the timetable for breaks 
Make sure you do some exercise and stretching 
Minimise your screen time where you are able to do so 

You may finish your work early, or need more time – that’s ok but keep 
up with the content each day



 Other than your teachers, there are lots of people here to help. You can contact: 

 Your Tutor and Head of House/Head of Year if you need a chat about anything

 IT (techsupport@brightongrammar.vic.edu.au) if you are having trouble accessing anything

 Our Psychologists if you need to chat about stress, anxiety or if something is getting you 
down:

Naomi Tham Y9-12 

Danielle Wolff Y7-8

Contacts
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